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UPCOMING 
EVENTS

May/June
May

May 1 - Community pool tag registration 
at the pool  (10:00 AM - 2:00 PM)
May 8 - Pool opens on weekends from 
10:00 AM to 9:00 PM
May 9 - Happy Mother’s Day!
May 31 - Memorial Day / CFISD 
Student Holiday
May 31 - Memorial Day / CFISD 
Student Holiday

JUNE
• June 2 - Board Meeting 7 PM at the
    clubhouse

June 2 - Last day of school!
June 3 - Pool opens with standard hours. 
Please see pool schedule.
June 2 - Board Meeting 7 PM at the 
clubhouse
June 2 - Last day of school!
June 3 - Pool opens with standard hours. 
Please see pool schedule.
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Greetings Winchester Trails Residents,
 The Board met on Wednesday, April 7 with attendance by a number of residents. 
We addressed several items including repairs and security at the pool area following the 
vandalism incident in February, the need for volunteers, the upcoming swim season 
and other issues.  
 As noted last month, the pool area was vandalized considerably, but repairs have 
now been completed at a cost of several thousand dollars. These costs are borne by 
the Home Owners' Association, which is all of us. The Board has moved to increase 
security in this area to help prevent this from happening for a second time and to 
help apprehend those who might try to vandalize the property again. We will not only 
increase security at the pool but will extend these measures to the tennis courts also. 
Look for more on the measures being taken in future newsletters.   
 We hope you were able to attend the Easter party, as turnout was good. Many 
thanks to the volunteers who made it happen. The Fourth of July party is next on 
our social agenda. We will need a couple of volunteers to help chair this event as well 
as others to help make it happen. In the past few years, we have had the same folks 
set up and coordinate the Fourth of July event, but this year those cannot do so due 
to other obligations. Please contact Paulette Walker as she can help you with this. 
The neighborhood will certainly appreciate the effort. In addition, we are looking 
for a few volunteers to help with various activities such as the administration of the 
website. Please contact any Board member if you would like to know more about the 
positions or how to help.  Please feel free to offer your help with the party if you have 
the time. 
 The pool opens on May 8 and will be open every weekend afterwards with a full 
daily schedule after school is out in June. Pool tags will be available on April 24 and 
May 1. Afterwards, tag can be obtained through PCMI. All residents of the Trails in 
good standing can obtain tags to go to the pool. We look forward to a fun and safe 
season. 
 Finally, we had a pretty harsh winter, and our lawns and trees have suffered. Please 
tend to your gardens as dead trees or limbs detract from the neighborhood. If you 
notice a residence in need of attention, please give PCMI a call and they will contact 
the homeowner to resolve the situation. Economic times are difficult, but we need to 
maintain the integrity of our neighborhood. 
Until next month…
Walter

Letter from the President

The 2010 Pool Registration 
Form and Schedule 

can be downloaded at 
www.winchestertrails.com.
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Winchester Trails

David Gurghigian, President .......................... 281-894-4140
Jeff Ottmann, Vice President .......................... 281-469-1465
Wayne Wilcox, Secretary ................................ 281-894-6233
Jim Giese, Assistant Secretary ......................... 281-890-5207
Sandor Karpathy ............................................ 281-955-1138

To ask questions or report problems concerning the 
Winchester Trails Subdivision, call

PLANNED COMMUNITY MANAGEMENT
281-870-0585

Sheriff, Non-911 Calls ................................... 713-221-6000

Jim Malone is the security representative for WT.
His email can be found on the Security page of the Trails website.

Greg Johnson ................................................. 832-237-8178
Jim Malone .................................................... 281-890-3803
Ian McCrory .................................................. 713-818-0138
Walter Sonne .................................................. 281-894-7117
Paulette Walker .............................................. 281-894-5708

Clubhouse Rentals
  Kristina Soliz ................................................ 832-592-3297
Directory Editor
  Melissa Zmerzlikar ............. directory@winchestertrails.com
Tennis Committee
  Johnny Hooker ............................................ 281-890-9123
Yard of the Month
 Angie Drouin .............................................. 281-955-0644
Stork Committee
 Ron Matthew ...........................stork@winchestertrails.com
Welcome Committee
 Tracy Wormuth .................welcome@winchestertrails.com
Newsletter Editor
 Melanie Scales ................. newsletter@winchestertrails.com
 Mary Gwynne
Social Committee .......................................................OPEN
Marquee
 Julie Fletcher  .................... Marquee@winchestertrails.com

COMMITTEE ChaIrMEN

MaINTENaNCE 
aSSOCIaTION dIrECTOrS

MUd #9 OffICErS

Publisher
 Peel, Inc. .....................www.PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444
 Advertising.......advertising@PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444

BOard Of dIrECTOrS

Please stop by for a 
tour, and see why 

Kids R Kids is the Best 
learning environment 

for your child. Now ENrolliNg iNfaNts,
toddlErs, PrEschool, PrE-k
& school-agE summEr camP!

internet viewing of classrooms 
and lunchroom
Professional,age-appropriate
curriculum,spanish & sign
language
highly trained teachers & leads 
w/ child development
accreditations
summer camp for school-
age:  includes field trips, 
in-house meals, arts/crafts, 
spanish, monster water slide, 
“Gymstation”(sports/fitness 
program), and “games2u”
(electronic games, laser tag, 
and hamster Ball), plus we will 
keep up math/reading skills in 
a fun way!

•

•

•

•

Jersey Village/Cy-Fair area
10708 Ranchstone at West Rd 
(1 block East of Jones Road)
281-807-0999
www.kidsrkids4tx.com

SCHOOLS OF QUALITY LEARNING

FREE ENROLLMENT
WITH AD

Offer available to new 
customers only at initial 

enrollment at this location. 
Not valid with other offers. 
Expires August 30, 2010.

Milestones
New Teenagers - Happy 13th!

05/14 - Julia Santell
05/23 - Lillie Dixon

05/28 - Cullen Cadena

New Drivers - Happy 16th!
05/02 - Wesley Hood

05/06 - Joshua Penaflorida
05/20 - Connor Henderson

05/26 - Nicholas Boyd
05/30 - Madeline Heard

New Voters - Happy 18th!
05/01 - Matthew Griesbach

05/10 - Nicolas Dutcher
05/10 - Michael Kelley
05/15 - Kelsey O'Briant
05/25 - Meagan Cooney

New Adults - Happy 21st!
05/15 - John Williams

05/18 - Erica Kuch
05/24 - DiMarris Carr
05/28 - Trey Formas

Happy 10th Anniversary!
05/26 - Joshua & Dana Hong

Happy 20th Anniversary!
05/19 - Kyle & Stacy King

Happy 25th Anniversary!
05/04 - Brian & Betty Rothenberg
05/18 - Mike & Diana Brinkmeyer

Happy 30th Anniversary!
05/31 - Steve & Anne Beck

Happy 55th Anniversary!

05/21 - Richard & Alice Barone

Melissa Zmerzlikar    
directory@winchestertrails.com
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If you are planning on moving
to a new subdivision...

Call
Sandra!

Before you speak to a builder, you need to speak to me. I can 
save you THOUSANDS of dollars. Call today for floorplans, 
prices and locations of new subdivisions and builders. 
Interest rates are still low. Now is the time to BUY!

F: 281-246-4966

Sandra Keyser
713-882-2672
sandra.keyser@century21.com

The Easter bunny hopped 
through the Trails!

 The Easter bunny visited Winchester Trails and hid tons of eggs! 
Smiles abounded as the egg baskets  overflowed.
 We had face painting, crafts, cookies, and an awesome egg hunt for 
children. Thanks to Kerry Thomas and Linda Wheelock for chairing 
this wonderful event. Thanks also to Girl Scout troop 15010 (Sydney 
Dean, Carly Mark, and Randa Poor) for taking pictures.    
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Winchester Trails
Yard of the Month

10507 Minturn Lane
David and Ellen Sheridan

Peel, Inc.
Printing & Publishing
Publishing community newsletters since 1991

1-888-687-6444 www.PEELinc.com

Support Your 
Neighborhood

Newsletter.

Advertise your business
to your neighbors.

Kari Harrison
Sales Representative
713-855-1731

kari@peelinc.com

NoT AVAilAble
oNliNe
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Make the choice to use best resource for buying, 
selling and leasing real estate in the Houston area.

The Anderson Team is a unique real estate team made 
up of twin brothers who are native Houstonians 

and both Williowbridge residents.

The Anderson TeAm reAlTors

KELLER WILLIAMS REALTY PROFESSIONALS 
8101 Cypresswood Drive | Spring, Texas 77379

www.andersonbrothersrealty.com

BROCK ANDERSON – 713.805.1150
brock.anderson@kw.com  

SEAN ANDERSON - 281.309.7204
sean.anderson@kw.com

Experience the Difference a Neighbor in the Business can Make!

Bashans Painting
 & Home Repair

• Interior & Exterior Painting
• Hardi Plank Installation
• Wood Replacement
• Sheetrock Repair
• Interior Carpentry
• Cabinet Painting
• Wallpaper Removal and Texturizing
• Pressure Washing
• Fence Repair/Replacement
• Garage Floor Epoxy
• Custom Staining
• Roofing
• Gutter Repair/Replacement
• Faux Painting

Commercial/Residential
Free Estimates

281-347-6702

References Available • Fully Insured
No PAymENt UNtIl ComPlEtIoN

281-731-3383cell

bashanspainting@earthlink.net

Yard-of-the-Month 
Changes

 Winchester Trails has been extremely lucky 
to have such excellent support for our YOM 
program.  Sandra Keyser of Century 21 has 
financially supported this program for many 
years, most of those years after she moved 
from the subdivision.  As we all understand 
and experience the financial situation in our 
economy today, there is a requirement to cut 
back this program.  In the future, instead of 
two YOM winners each month, there will 
now be a single winner for the Trails.  
 We want to thank Sandra and Century 21 
for continuing the program in such a difficult 
period.     
YOM Committee

 Two of our volunteers  have let us know that 
they are moving out of our neighborhood, and 
we are sad to see them go. They have been great 
neighbors and excellent volunteers. Many, 
many thanks to the great job that Melissa 
Zmerzlikar has done with the website, mar-
quee, and eblasts. Thanks for all of her time, 
her dedication to the neighborhood, and for 
all of the innovations she has brought to us. 
Linda Van Zuilekom has managed the club-
house for several years, and we will miss her 
friendly smile and the  gracious and capable 
manner in which she managed this task. 
 We are also happy to announce that we have 
some new neighbors that have kindly agreed 
to volunteer their time to take over these and 
other responsibilities. Susie Mallory has agreed 
to manage the neighborhood eblasts,  Kristina 
Soliz is now managing the clubhouse, Tracy 
Wormuth is responsible for the welcoming 
committee, and Julie Fletcher is managing the 
marquee. Please thank those individuals the 
next time that you see them.

Many Thanks to Our Neighborhood Volunteers
 We are also looking for additional volun-
teers. We are still in need of a social chair-
person. This is a coordinating role, as we 
already have volunteers to manage most of 
the individual neighborhood events. We also 
need someone to manage the neighborhood 
Fourth of July event. This is a great sum-
mertime parade and pool event that many of 
our families look forward to throughout the 
year. This event can be managed easily by one 
(or shared by two) individuals, and we have 
many experienced individuals that are able to 
provide guidance. 
Finally, we are looking for someone to manage 
the neighborhood website.
 Please consider sharing your time to man-
age (or co-manage) any of these jobs. Our 
volunteers are what make our neighborhood 
a great place to live! Contact Paulette Walker 
or Ron Matthews at stork@winchestertrails.
com if you are interested or need more infor-
mation.
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Winchester Trails

College ParkThe Woodlands

3 Locations

West Rd

Hwy-290

I-45

Hw
y-249

Jones

BELTWAY 8
FM 1960

Spring Cypress

Louetta

Research 
Forest
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20% Off First
3 Months

� Individually Monitored Alarms on Every Space
� Climate Controlled & Non-Climate Spaces
� Boxes & Moving Supplies Sold
� Penske Truck Rentals
� Color Camera Recording System
� Property Completely 18-Wheeler Accessible
� Deliveries Accepted

D i s c o v e r t h e AmAzing StorAge DIFFERENCE!

10830 West Rd. 
2 Blocks East of Jones Rd.

281-378-7592

www.AmazingSpaces.net

 The weather is warming up, and the colorful bedding plants of spring 
and early summer are making a welcome appearance to provide color 
throughout the neighborhood. Don't worry if you haven't had chance 
to get your yard in shape yet - there's still a good selection of bedding 
plants at the nurseries, and May is a good time for planting annuals 
(or perennials) to provide summer color. Summer bulbs may still be 
planted, but make sure you plan the appropriate plant height for your 
intended location and take account of exposure. Vinca, petunia, lantana, 
marigolds, and begonias are sun loving favorites, but keep impatiens and 
caladiums to the shaded areas. Consider plants like euryops (a yellow 
daisy like evergreen shrub), Dahlberg daisy (a low growing daisy with 
a profusion of yellow blooms) and Mexican heather, all of which have 
become popular in recent years. And don't forget reliable standbys like 
shasta daisies (actually a chrysanthemum) and Gerber daisies.
 Keep beds well mulched to preserve soil moisture as the weather 
warms up, and stay on top of the weeds by pulling a few at a time 
whenever you have a few moments to spare   don't wait until they 
become a major problem.
 This is a good time to feed crape myrtles with a balanced fertilizer to 
promote summer bloom. This shrub is very susceptible to white pow-
dery mildew, but you can take care of it with Consan Triple Action 20, 
which delivers a "quick kill" and biodegrades within 24 hours. Or you 
can use a general-purpose fungicide (such as Daconyl) that will have 

Green Thumb Corner
a longer lasting effect. Also watch out for powdery mildew on golden 
euonymus.
 If you fed the lawn in early spring, you can consider supplementing 
with a high nitrogen fertilizer or with the usual 15 5 10 or 16-8-8 ratio 
recommended for Texas grass. And it's often worth paying an extra 
couple of dollars to get a fertilizer with added nutrients such as iron 
and sulfur to increase acidity - particularly useful around the pine trees 
if they're looking "tired" and showing yellowish needles. Treat with 
pesticide granules for chinch bugs and to control fleas and ants; apply 
Terraclor granules if you have a problem with brown patch fungus.
 Azaleas can be pruned and should be fed lightly every few weeks until 
the end of June (but no later than that), preferably with one of the special 
high-acid formulas. Or you can use general purpose 12-24-12 and add 
a soil acidifier such as copperas. The high-phosphorous 12-24-12 is 
also good for roses and hibiscus, both of which benefit from a monthly 
feeding schedule. You can save yourself a lot of time and trouble with 
roses if you use one of the products that contain systemic fungicide 
and pesticide, so that you don't have to mess with regular spraying. All 
spring flowering shrubs may be safely pruned after blooming.
 THIS MONTH'S TIP: Marigolds are reputed to be effective natural 
pest repellents when planted amongst the tomatoes.
Phil Richards
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DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. 
Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submit-
ted by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising 
content with this publication. All warranties and representations made in the 
advertising content are solely that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding 
its content should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints 
or failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of 
such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the pub-
lisher assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical 
mistakes, except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the 
case of misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, 
except as limited to liabilities stated above.

Articles in this newsletter express the opinions of their authors and do not neces-
sarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or any of its employees. Peel, Inc. is not 
responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted by others. 
Federal Copyright Laws prohibit the reproduction of previously published ma-
terials which include newspaper articles, magazine articles and web page articles 
without the original author's expressed written consent. Please do not submit 
articles which are in violation of this law.

Winchester Trails disclaimer
DISCLAIMER:  Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Winchester Trails Board, 
Committee or volunteers (known as WTC).  WTC is not responsible for the 
accuracy of any facts stated in articles whether drafted by Board members, com-
mittees or volunteers.  All warranties and representations made in the advertis-
ing content are solely between the advertiser and purchaser.  Any such claims 
regarding its content should be taken up with the specific advertiser.
• Every effort will be made to provide correct and updated information.
• There isn’t any liability between advertiser and Peel Inc. with regards to ad 
costs.
• Every effort has been made to avoid mistakes.  WTC takes no responsibility 
but will help with efforts to correct misprints.
• Under no circumstances shall WTC be held for incidental or consequential 
damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other liabilities from 
failure to publish in a timely manner.
Every resident is responsible for their own due diligence when selecting a vendor 
for services.  Just because a vendor is listed in the Trail Writer, we assume no 
responsibility for checks from the Better Business Bureau, Craig’s List, Angie’s 
List or any other listing that might give a favorable or non-favorable rating.  
Please check each vendor you are considering, ask for references in our area (don’t 
rely on yard signs).  Examine each vendor you may consider for business as a 
new vendor.  Changes of five or ten years between uses may indicate ownership 
changes.  Advertising in the newsletter is a marketing decision and assumes no 
service, price or guaranteed checklist.
You may contact Ron Matthews or any Board member with questions on this 
disclaimer.

Electricity is ON SALE
at StarTex Power!

Alan “Petrodamus” Lammey, host of ‘Energy Week’, can be heard every Sunday on 
1070 KNTH in Houston. 

I’m Texas Energy Analyst, Alan Lammey. In case you didn’t know, electricity rates are 
currently at lows not seen in years, which means that NOW is the time to lock in a 
very low electricity rate with the provider that I highly recommend to all my radio show 
listeners: StarTex Power. StarTex Power is local and reputable, with some of the most 
competitive rates available in all of Texas. You can switch right online at 
www.StarTexPower.com 

“Highest in Residential Customer Satisfaction 
with Retail Electric Service”
... J.D. Power and Associates

Sign Up Today Online: www. StarTexPower.com or call 866-917-8271 
PLEASE USE “NEIGHBORHOOD NEWSLETTER” as your referral!

PUCT #10089 
StarTex Power received the highest numerical score among residential electric service providers in Texas in the proprietary J.D. Power and Associates 
2009 Texas Residential Retail Electric service Satisfaction StudySM. Study based on responses from 6,890 consumers measuring 15 providers and measures 
opinions of consumers with their electric service provider. Proprietary study results are based on experiences and perceptions of consumers surveyed 
between October 2008 and June 2009. Your experiences may vary. Visit jdpower.com.
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